
Hello! I have been asked to write a short blurb about myself, so that you can have a little more 

insight into me as a class teacher at St. Mary’s CofE (Aided) Primary School.  

My name is Miss Heasman and this will be my third year working at St Mary’s, yet my third year as a 

primary school teacher. I previously worked in a small village school in Surrey, but decided to join St 

Mary’s in January 2021. I have a very strong connection with the school, as I attended here as a child 

and am so excited to be teaching here too.  

I have lived in Pulborough for most of my life, so have a good link with the village and understand 

the community around us. When I am not teaching, I mostly spend my free time going for walks with 

my partner and his dog, as well as baking and catching up with friends and family. I love to travel and 

have spent time volunteering in Kenya, as well as travelling around Australia (although, sadly, this 

has not been possible over recent years!).  

I am looking forward to getting to know the new members of Italy class and cannot wait to see what 

adventures we embark on together over the coming year. If you have any questions, or would like to 

introduce yourself; please feel free to speak to me at the end of the day. Alternatively, you can 

contact me through our class email address: italy@stmarysprimarypulborough.co.uk.  

Best wishes, Miss Heasman 
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